
The students and teachers at Mary
Immaculate High School have been
busy this term supporting the
Operation Christmas Child appeal.
The project was run by Mrs Dyer,
with help from Mrs Weare.
The school has supported the charity
for a number of years and Mrs Dyer
was blown away by the generosity
shown by staff, students and their
families.
134 boxes were created in total and
they will be going mainly to children
and families in Ukraine.
Some boxes will also be distributed
this year to children in the UK. Mrs
Dyer would like to express her thanks
to everyone who helped make this
year such a success
These boxes will make such a
difference to children during
Christmas time.
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